
Mayor’s Report  

December 5, 2022 Assembly Meeting 
 

 
 

1. Seeking Letters of Interest: The Petersburg Borough is seeking 
letters of interest to serve on the Petersburg Economic Development 

Council as the Assembly’s Appointed Public Member At-Large.  
Appointees will serve a 3-year term (until December 31, 2025).  

Residents who wish to serve the community are encouraged to submit 
a letter of interest no later than Monday, December 12, 2022, to Clerk 

Thompson at the borough municipal building located at 12 S. Nordic 
Drive; by sending to PO Box 329, Petersburg, AK 99833; or by 

emailing to dthompson@petersburgak.gov.   
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